
Landline  phones  becoming
antiques
By Jeffrey Sparshott, Wall Street Journal

About  one-third  of  U.S.  households  have  ditched  landline
phones,  driven  by  younger  Americans  relying  on  their
cellphones,  new  Census  Bureau  data  showed  Thursday.

Just under 71 percent of households had landlines in 2011,
down  from  a  little  more  than  96  percent  15  years  ago.
Cellphone  ownership  reached  89  percent,  up  from  about  36
percent in 1998, the first year the survey asked about the
devices.

The youngest households are abandoning landlines in droves.
About two-thirds of households led by people ages 15 to 29
relied only on cellphones in 2011, compared with 28% for the
broader population.
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